Elstree and Borehamwood Green Belt Society Committee would like to thank all those that supported us for the protest at Aldenham Reservoir on Sunday 26th September. Dr Ann Goddard pinpointed the need “for the interested parties to put aside their grievances and find a solution that will ensure that the Reservoir and it’s land is saved for public use in perpetuity’.” Ann urged that Liberty Lake Leisure Ltd representatives meet with representatives from Hertsmere Borough Councill and Hertfordshire County Council to reach a solution for all parties.

Dr Ann Goddard, John Cartledge and Pat Strack spoke. People were encouraged to write to their Councillors, Town, County and Borough, and to Oliver Dowden, MP.
 
About 50 people attended during the afternoon. We welcomed Sue Alford from EBRA. Members were able to walk around the reservoir and park and talk to others enjoying the autumn sunshine

We think the protest was the correct thing to do as it has raised awareness again of the plight of the Reservoir and the need to find a solution. 
	



